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Dear William, 
 
The NASUWT the teachers’ union would like to congratulate you on becoming the 
president of FECODE and wish you well for the entirety of your union presidency.  
 
The NASUWT would also like to recognise the outstanding work of your 
predecessor, Nelson Alarcón, and all members of the FECODE executive with all the 
threats they have faced.  
 
The NASUWT will continue to support FECODE in their struggle for dignified labour 
conditions and social justice for the Colombian people, the defence of human rights 
and peace and a quality public education system for all. 
 
In solidarity, 
 

 
Dr Patrick Roach 
General Secretary 
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